
From: Janet
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: Oceano Dunes SVRA
Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 4:02:09 PM

This is in response to the State Parks/County deal that may possible put an end to recreation at Oceano State Dunes.
I understand that the State Parks and County Air Pollution Control District have agreed to a settlement that would
supposedly reduce air pollution from Oceano Dunes SVRA.

I feel it is crucial that the facts behind this supposed reduction in air pollution be validated. Exactly how was it
determined that the use of the SVRA contributes to the area’s air pollution?  How much of the air pollution is simply
a natural cause from ocean winds?  What impact does the marine biological material coming from the ocean have on
air monitoring data?  Who is behind this push to stop the recreational use of this SVRA?  Until all these questions
are answered and it is clear that this is not just another fabricated report written to supports some biased
environmental viewpoint, then please do not allow this measure to pass.

My family and I have personally used Oceano Dunes on several occasions. We have always been impressed by the
dedication of the families there to “due no harm”.  We need public lands for our families and friends to enjoy, not to
have the use of these lands taken away without due process.

Please make sure the “facts” used in behind the environmental reports are accurately verified before we lose yet
another opportunity to enjoy our public lands.

Thank you,
Janet Snyder
5512 Haskell Ave
Carmichael, CA. 95608
916 769-7369

mailto:boborio@comcast.net
mailto:secretary@resources.ca.gov
mailto:Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov
mailto:Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov
mailto:John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov
mailto:info@slocleanair.org
mailto:jim@oceanodunes.org

